
The Butler Transit Authority will be  
holding a THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

to benefit BC3’s Pioneer Pantry.  
 

Between now and November 3rd, you can drop off non‐perishable,  
non‐expired food items (see QR code for wish list) to:  

 128 W. New Castle Street Bus Terminal 

 130 Hollywood Drive Bus waiƟng area 

 Commuter Buses 

 Designated bins around BC3 

 

 
BC3 has proudly been designated as a PA Hunger‐Free Campus by 
the PA Department of EducaƟon. Let’s help them stay that way!  

Pantry Wish List Pantry Website foodpantry@bc3.edu  

butlertransit.com 
724‐283‐0445 
Follow us on  

Facebook for updates 


